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June 14, 1968 

Dr. Gatsuji Kurahashi 
Department of Medicine 
Wakayama Medical College 
Wakayama, Japan 

Dear Doctor Kurahashi: 

I received your letter of a few weeks ago, at which 
time I was out of town. At the present time I have no open­
ing in my endoscopy service at the County Hospital . However , 
there may be such an opening in the future. 

Please let me know how much experience you have had 
with the gastro-camera and with the gastro-camera fiberscopes. 
Secondly, do you feel that your command of the English lan­
guage would permit you to assist in teaching endoscopy . 

It would be interesting to us to know who referred 
you and to whom would you refer us for recommendation , if 
and when we should have an opening in the future . 

Very truly yours, 

Leonidas H. Berry , M.D. 
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